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SUBJECT: Charity drive to help people affected by natural disasters in Morocco and Libya on the 

occasion of the Prophet Mohammed's birthday 
 

Dear KG1 and KG2 parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

“All that we send into the lives of others, comes back into our lives.” 
 

The Prophet Mohammed (peace be upon him) taught us the importance of helping others in need. 
He said, "The best of people are those who are most beneficial to others." 
 

On this occasion of the Prophet Mohammed's birthday, we would like to invite you and your 
children to participate in a charity drive to help people affected by natural disasters in Morocco 
and Libya. 
 

In recent months, both countries have been hit by severe floods, and earthquakes. Millions of 
people have been displaced from their homes and are in need of food, water, shelter, and medical 
supplies. 
 

How you can help: 

 Donate food items: Please send in non-perishable food items such as rice, canned goods, 
lentils, and macaroni. 

 Donate blankets and quilts: Please send in new blankets and quilts to keep people warm 
during the cold winter months. 

 Donate clothes and toys: Please send brand new toys and clothes. 
 Donate cash: Please donate cash in the Red Crescent piggy banks provided. 

Please send your donations to the school office on or before Thursday, 28th September 2023. 
We appreciate your generosity and support. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of 
those who are suffering. 
 

Additional tips for KG1 and KG2 parents: 

 Talk to your children about the importance of helping others in need. Explain that there 
are people in the world who are less fortunate than us, and that we have a responsibility 
to help them. 

 Make donating to charity a family activity. Take your children to the store to help you 
shop for food items, or help them write out a check to the Red Crescent. 

 Explain to your children how their donations will help others. For example, you could tell 
them that their food donation will help to feed a hungry child, or that their blanket 
donation will help to keep a family warm. 

 

Thank you for your support! 
 

The Al Ain Juniors School Administration 


